


Olympic Parkway may result degraded air quality in the form of carbon monoxide
hot spots.  Combined with the potential to eliminate the 125 toll road, additional
auto trips on the adjacent freeway along with trips generated to the Otay Ranch
Mall and new residential units would negatively impact the current residents of
these communities from a Greenhouse Gas and Air Quality perspective.   

Please consider these effects to the neighborhood and the families who reside here. 
Denying the project applications is an opportunity to make new development in the City
of Chula Vista more sustainable for current and future residents who choose to live
here.  

Thanks for your consideration.

John Alabado

  




